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Dear City Clerk, 

Please find the following testimony from Jeanine Morales, Deputy Director, on behalf of Pro-Choice
Oregon, and Beth Vial on behalf of the Northwest Abortion Access Fund and We Testify. 

They will be be providing spoken testimony in support of the Resolution to provide support for
reporductive healthcare rights, in opposition of Texas State Senate Bill 8. 

An Do Executive Director from Planned Parenthood Advocates of Oregon will also be submitting
written testimony. 

Thank you very much!
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